Dear Students,

Thank you for a wonderful year. It has been a pleasure teaching you and watching you grow
intellectually. Class was not only interesting for me, but you all made it quite enjoyable. Thank you for
your participation. | know that some of you have classes that conflict with Advanced English B this
upcoming Sunday. | have asked that you would be allowed to leave your math class early to attend
English. Please check with your math teacher. It has also been set up that you will have a longer math
class. Therefore, please try to make the first half of your math class and then attend Advanced English
at 11:05. If there are any issues with this, please email me. For class, please have a printed copy of your
own personal sonnet AND be ready to recite the last 8 lines (by memory) of “Sonnet 18.”

ADVANCED ENGLISH CLASSES A & B begin at 11:05. This will be
a combined class!




